

"We join our spirit to the spirit of His All-Holiness and exhort all our Faithful:
offer prayers and tangible support for all the Ukrainian People, those of the Orthodox Church of Ukraine and those of the Ukrainian Orthodox Church under the Moscow Patriarchate, those of the Ukrainian Catholic and Jewish communities, and all who find themselves in the dire circumstances of war."

Together, the Greek Orthodox Archdiocese of America and IOCC aim to raise
\$1 million for both immediate and long-term support of the Ukrainian people.

Make your donation by visiting goarch.org/ukraine